
    

  

 

 

 

 

Product-Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

 

 

Affected products: MRK 1041 L, MRK 1041 L-R  

Effective date:   immediately 

 

 

 

Details:  

Due to problems with components supplied by sub-contractors the production of these switch 

models stopped. 

There is no drop-in replacement, please ask sales person in charge for suggestion. 

 

 

 

 

knitter-switch, March 2020 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 


